SGI Won Overall Running Trophy in Arya PG College Fest – Dishayein-2014
Students of Samalkha Group of Institutions participated in the State Level Inter – College Fest “Dishayein - 2014” organized by Arya P. G. College, Panipat on 8th March 2014 in memory of Sh. O. P. Shingla Ji, Founder Member, Arya PG College, Panipat. The different events organized in the fest were– Declamation Contest, Dancing Flicks (Solo Dance), Cartoon Making Competition and Solo Singing. 
Ms. Daljeet Kaur (MBA-4th Sem), Saurabh (ME-6th Sem) participated in Declamation Contest. The declamation was on the different themes but Daljeet Kaur choosen a topic which is related to women entitled “Working Women- A Candle Burning at Both Sides” and Saurabh spoke on the topic “Role of Youth in Politics”.  Saurabh (ME-6th Sem) of Samalkha Group of Institutions has been awarded 2nd Prize in Declamation Contest. He has been awarded by a Certificate, Memento and also a cash prize of Rs. 1100/-. Aishwarya (CSE-4th Sem) participated in solo dancing and has been awarded 2nd prize by a Certificate, Memento and also a cash prize of Rs. 500/-. Saurabh (ME-6th Sem) of Samalkha Group of Institutions has been awarded consolation prize in Solo Singing. Saurabh (ME-6th Sem) and Salman (ME-6th Sem) participated in Cartoon making and has been awarded consolation prize. Other two students Shilpa (CSE-4th Sem) and Shubhdeep Singh (MBA-2nd Sem) also helped the participants.
This is in succession to previous year that SGI has retained the running trophy. 
Different 50 colleges participated in this fest. SGI provides such a platform to the students where they get to perform in such cultural events organized in various Colleges and institutions & see the things happening around them. SGI is a medium for its students to reach their destination and they can climb the ladder of success. SGI provides knowledge and understanding of culture, language, geography and global perspectives to its students where they get experience & exposure. The Program was coordinated by Ms. Pooja Batra (Asst. Prof, MBA) under the valuable guidance of Ms. Puja Walia (Dean, FOM). 
Director, SGI congratulated the participants with great enthusiasm. 
